
 

PPP Loan Resources Page 
 
Bank of the West is proud of our participation in the SBA Paycheck Protection 
Program.  We processed $86 million dollars in PPP loans that helped 847 small 
businesses and saved 10,361 jobs/paychecks.  We take pride in fostering and 
supporting our small business clients, through good times and challenging 
times.  We are here to help through the pandemic and beyond!  We are here for 
you throughout the process. We value our relationship with you! 

 

The Most Current PPP information can be found at this link: 

https://home.treasury.gov/policy-issues/cares/assistance-for-small-businesses 

 

The PPP loan forgiveness application and instructions can be downloaded from 
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/3245-0407-SBA-Form-3508-PPP-Forgiveness-Application.pdf 

 

PPP Frequently Asked Questions can be accessed at: 
https://home.treasury.gov/system/files/136/Paycheck-Protection-Program-Frequently-Asked-
Questions.pdf?utm_campaign=NEWSBYTES-20200514&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua 

 

For your lending needs, contact a lender at any of our 9 locations.  
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